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9th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The lovely weather has allowed for lots of opportunities for outdoor learning as well as good 

fortune for trips offsite. 

 

KS3 have been thinking about travelling safely and there have been doing some work on road 

safety in school and 3A took part in an independent travel training session which took part on a 

red bus with actors involved in teaching about potential dangers when travelling by public 

transport. Driving the bus wasn’t part of it, just some posing for pictures! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events in the community are on the next page. 

 

Have a great weekend.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 

 



 

 


